
Lake Murray Tennis Club 
Board Meeting 10/17/24 

Present:  Lynne Carry, Frank Riolo, Chet Snyder, Kathy Culver, Denise Stefanson, 
Tom Handley, Jamie Lawson 

Management:  Kathy and Dan Emmerson 

Minutes were approved. 

Kathy reported that our financial  situation is very good. She will transfer funds to 
take care of current expenses and for court repairs and resurfacing on courts 7 
and 8. 

Jamie reported on our membership.  Currently, we have 149 Single, 445 Family, and 
20 Junior Memberships, for a total of 744 members.  Court Reserve has added 
some new features. 

Lynne said the Ladies League for 3.5 players finished on Tuesday and the upcoming 
season will start just after January 1st.  Look for sign up sheets in the clubhouse.  
An interest in forming a Ladies 3.0 League has presented itself, so Dan will look 
into the feasibility and court availability.   

Amy was absent, but Frank read her report.  On November 2nd,  our club is hosting 
a Halloween-themed round-robin doubles, replacing the previously cancelled event 
in September due to excessive heat.  Also, on December 7th, she is planning a 
Progressive Dinner Party for 10-15 people.  More information to follow. 

Chet handled our premises report.  Repairs for the broken pipe underneath court 3 
has been approved by the city  so repairs will begin very soon.  The board voted in 
favor of approval for expenditures to repair courts 7 and 8.  Repairs are expected 
to start on approximately 11/4 and take 2 ½ weeks to finish. 

Management reported the landscaping is starting to show some rejuvenation after 
the water was off to repair the broken pipe.  Portable bathrooms have been 
removed and the drinking fountains are working.  Dan will review the new features 
of Court Reserve to see if any are beneficial for the club. 



Meeting adjourned at 1:40 PM.


